LEO Finnegan

The Department is in the process of classifying some water as Type III. The Department has not
given the affected communities an opportunity to comment on this action. The SEPA submitted is
incomplete.

I urge the Department to allow the communities to have an input to the process.

I am making our Legislators in Olympic aware of this issue.

Leo Finnegan



